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Property and Commercial Development Referral ResponseReasons for referralThis application seeks consent on land being adjoining or adjacent to any Council Assets/Property/Facilities And as such, Councils development engineers are required to consider the likely impacts on drainage regimes.Officer commentsThe proposal is for alterations and additions to the existing pub to create a new gaming room. Property has no objection to the proposal as submitted. Referral Body RecommendationApprovalParks, Reserves and Foreshores Conditions:Nil.Application Number: DA2019/0574To: Claire RyanLand to be developed (Address): Lot CP SP 12989 , 19 - 23 The Corso MANLY NSW 2095


